

1800 ROCK SPRINGS DRIVE, LAS VEGAS, NV 89128

KATZ ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

TEL: (702) 799-4330 FAX: (702) 799-4306

> Kelly Reed Principal

Dear Daniel,

Thank you so much for the donation of the carpet samples to my classroom. The children will use these as their own personal work space while they work independently on the floor. The carpet squares will allow them to stay within that space and not crowd into other's work spaces. In my classroom I use flexible seating arrangements. In this structure the children may choose where they want to work, be it in a desk, on the floor, or standing. It really allows the students freedom of choice and gives them a sense of independence. Again, thank you for your support. My students and I thank you.

Teresa Toplak

